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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRYGary G. Pan
COMMISSIONER

6606 W. Broad Street, Suite 500
Richmond, Virginia 23230
PHONE (804) 371-2327
FAX (804) 371-6524


           


July, 3, 2024

Michael Rivera
Regional Administrator, Region III 
U. S. Department of Labor – OSHA
The Curtis Center, Suite 740 
170 South Independence Mall West 
Philadelphia, PA 19106-3309 

SUBJECT: 	Virginia FY 2023 Comprehensive Federal Annual Monitoring and Evaluation 
(FAME) Report 

Dear Mr. Rivera:

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 2024, forwarding Virginia’s FY 2023 Comprehensive Federal Annual and Evaluation (FAME) Report for the Virginia Occupational Safety and Health (VOSH) program. The VOSH program appreciates the constructive input and feedback provided by the OSHA evaluation team. We value the ongoing cooperative and mutually supportive relationship with Region III. 

We concur with the findings as written and are working towards implementing the recommendations identified in the FAME report. The specific responses to the findings and observations will be submitted as part of the FY 2023 Corrective Action Plan (CAP) by the July 31, 2024, deadline. 

Once again, the VOSH Program values the partnership with federal OSHA and appreciates the feedback which helps us drive continuous improvement.

Sincerely,

Charles Stiff, Deputy Commissioner
Virginia Department of Labor and Industry


CC:	Gary Pan, Commissioner
Virginia Department of Labor and Industry

Nicholas DeJesse, Assistant Regional Administrator—Cooperative and State Programs
OSHA Philadelphia Region
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